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Approve recommendation to add a coaching stipend for our competitive cheer coach to Group IV 

and eliminate the SADD stipend in Group VII.   

 

Reasons for this proposal: 

 

The new language in our NBEA Contract has a committee review the extra-curricular stipends 

each spring. Jamie Pearce, Jake Hubert, Aaron Sullivan, Brenda Kamholz, Kelly Hanaman and 

Mike Greenlee reviewed how the current stipends are used and discussed any changes that could 

be recommended based on student participation and the parameters that are established with our 

current stipend schedule.  The following recommendations were made: 

 

Add a Competitive Cheer Head Coach Stipend in Group IV ($1725.59 w/o TRS) 

The IHSA recognizes competitive cheer as a sport.  The team competes in 6 competitions 

throughout the year, including a sectional and possible state meet.  These competitions are 

usually on a Saturday or Sunday and last all day long. 

 

The competitive cheer team uses the 25 contact days during the summer that IHSA allows.  The 

other sports teams that do this are boys and girls basketball, football and volleyball.   

 

This is a different season and team then our sideline football and sideline basketball cheer teams.  

Their season runs from 10/22/18-2/2/19 for the upcoming season. 

 

Eliminate the SADD Stipend Category VII ($843.57 w/o TRS) 

This stipend was for Students Against Drunk Driving and has not been used over the last several 

years and is not anticipated to be used in the near future. 

 

 


